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Dear Parents and Carers, 

School will re-open on Thursday 6th June for all children not celebrating Eid. 

Eid-al - Fitr 

Eid-al-Fitr is likely to be celebrated on either Wednesday 5th or Thursday 6th June. If you are celebrating 
Eid on Thursday 6th June, your child is entitled to one days leave for religious observance. All children 
are expected in school on Friday 7th June.  

Eid parties 

We will be having Eid Parties on Friday 7th June. You do not need to send party food – school is nut-
free and so we will provide party treats for the children.  

Children may wear party clothes to school.  

May I take this opportunity to wish everyone a lovely half term break and all of you who are celebrating, 
Eid Mubarak. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Lorraine Martin 

Headteacher 

 

 


